ALUMNI ASSOCIATION OF FORDSON HIGH SCHOOL BOARD MEETING - JULY 8, 2008

PRESENT: Rudah Saghir, Dan Bitar, Pat Hackett, Richard Abdullah, Janet Doty, Maureen Ewasek

The Board met to assign responsibilities for the August 3rd Homecoming, Dan will send in the \$100.00 to the city for the Homecoming Permit. Rudah with Dan, and Jim's help will set up the tent,banner and table by 9:00. Maureen and Pat will take over at 12:00. Janet and Richard will help when able. Barbara, Ganelle, and Karen will be contacted.

Barbara reported that Darrel Shephard would print the Alumnus, but Adrian would not be in the print shop to set it up. She suggested we pay Adrian to do the job. Richard Abdullah felt he might be able to handle the production of the Alumnus. He will confer with Barbara. Rudah knows several Fordson alumnus who are local printers if Richard and Barbara can't work this out.

Mary Bugiea representing the class of 1953 came to the meeting to see if we had some inexpensive favors she could use for her class reunion in August. She looked at the bookmarks and coaster, but is waiting for Rudah to contact her concerning what we still have in our stock. Janet gave her some information our previous order process.

Respectfully submitted,

Maureen Ewasek, Secretary